
 
 

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Senior Rugby 
The senior men remain undefeated (5-0) outscoring their 
opponents 258 - 60. They will be tested by the Cobourg Saxons in 
a Friday Night Lights showdown on July 10th.  

The senior women are currently 4-1 and are looking for 
redemption when they host Oshawa on July 4th at 12:00pm.  

The old boys are 2-2 for the spring season and they still have a full 
fall schedule to look forward to. They will be gearing up for the 
Annual Saranac Lake tournament at the end of July.  

Friday Night Lights 
July 10 

PanAm Games 
July 11 
There are still a few 
tickets left! Contact 
Scott Clarence to 
confirm a seat! 

Saranac Lake 
July 31 - Aug. 2 
Old Boys - confirm 
your attendance 
with Chris Malette.  
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Junior Rugby 
The U16 girls, U18 girls, U16 
boys, and U18 boys swept 
Peterborough in their respective 
home openers. Check team pages 
for upcoming games: 
www.bulldogsrugby.com/teams.asp  

The U15 girls played an 
intersquad game this weekend to 
prepare for their first festival on 
July 19th in Peterborough.  

The U14 boys are hosting their 
first festival on July 4th at Mary 
Anne Sills. New players are still 
welcome! 

Congratulations to former 
Bulldog, Cindy Nelles, who 
started for team Canada when 
they played against the U.S.A. 
Their next game is July 5th and 
can be streamed here: 
www.livestream.com/rugbycanadaofficial  

Men host Cobourg in 
a double header at 
MA Sills #3. Kickoffs 
at 7:30pm & 9:00pm.  


